
September 25, 2020

There is NO SCHOOL ON MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 28TH, but there's stuff going on this
weekend, so we are giving you an early update. At the top of the list, you can earn $10

for Pine Hill by just downloading the Box Top$ app and also the Pine Hill Virtual 5k ends
Monday.

WHAT'S HAPPENING ON THE HILL?

Sunday 9/27

BOX TOP$ FUNDRAISER
DEADLINE

Take 5 minutes to raise $10
for Pine Hill this weekend.

We could hit our annual goal
if 100 parents participate!

Monday 9/28

NO SCHOOL MONDAY!
(Yom Kippur)

LAST DAY FOR
PINE HILL 5K!

You can still sign up up and
run to raise $ for our kids at

Pine Hill!

Friday, 10/2

CUSTODIAN
APPRECIATION DAY!

Take a moment to thank
the Pine Hill custodians
for keeping our school

clean and safe!! 
They are going above
and beyond this year!

Also, the Pine Hill CSA Meeting is Wednesday, October 1st at 7pm. All Pine Hill parents
are welcome to Join the Zoom! (Meeting ID: 863 2279 0275)

https://pinehill5k.blog/
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86322790275


RARE BOX TOP$ OPPORTUNITY TO RAISE $$
FOR PINE HILL IN 5 MINUTES

Deadline 9/27/2020

Download for iPhone

Download for
Android

Download the BoxTop$ mobile app and
scan one item by Monday, 9/27 to earn
$10 for Pine Hill. It's quick, easy and free!!

3 Easy Steps 

1. Install "BoxTop$ for Education" on your
mobile device

2. Create an account  
Add Pine Hill Elementary as your
School 
Referral code YPD85IX0 (must use to
get credit) 

3. Scan 1 receipt by end of day on
Sunday from a supermarket chain or
department/pharmacy stores like Target,
Costco, Walgreens/CVS

Our annual goal is $1000, if just 100 Pine
Hill parents participate this weekend, we
will hit that goal before we even get the
program started!!

PINE HILL VIRTUAL 5K
Ends Monday, September 28th

If you haven't signed up yet, do it!

Go for a nice run (or walk) this weekend support our kids at
Pine Hill.

The Virtual 5k end on Monday, which our kids have off (Did we mention there's NO
SCHOOL on Monday yet?). Nice day to take the fam on a 5k walk, run or hike! All
proceeds benefit the Pine Hill Elementary school’s enrichment programs.

SIGN UP FOR THE PINE HILL
5K

DS FACEMASKS ARE IN! Be on the lookout in your mailbox for your order. 

https://apps.apple.com/app/apple-store/id1150038564
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.generalmills.btfe
https://pinehill5k.blog/
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001TyzuU22YpHwJ8kOLvsihVTQXkvGARNpwjPPTUfLXu7sr2suQ6grW68XlsxG9V6RKJ8uDp3yhCY_X4bgldWlkbitz-SdPTbfgqeIg5dMSSI3LNcCb1KW-wcNBlv9Lbgp2j3uKGa-Df8PJmOctJmQvnRL-vUNzd7GMZk25l7bNOHiqCxArWoOD27_9iQk3ACWtZ-ckP-vpXvx1NI-bpO6jE62-I7LuFx6PxhMfLwS_3he0VFOSHzmBfbnbTJsfT276cZq-lt2_wgmPDzS6FzkFJDSIpeqlAQe4k2GinSvMi6pTqJpilSD8VVk-wn-v1e7mwcQaMZpNy-7FXZG9uUwILL2Wg8pJBF19VoGY7p0bnuwuXcwPjYbyjKjFTDU6DIAIqjOoFETYqwxcu2NVCYBbkmRiMcBQohiyUQ4NU2mOUlS_kIdoAmBY5Q==&c=2wPOm8uuyiZxavfxSRn1KgyyTTNFRzBkLiYE7NSyw-IFx7mi_1YyiA==&ch=Ox_z2tqeQ_kjn9WMylpR77_erDVa1wGtqkx-OJdcB25aZlm7KMqjeQ==
https://pinehill5k.blog/


AFTER THE BELL CLUB

After The Bell Club, “ABC”, allows students in
school that day to remain at school

supervised from 2:15PM to 3:30PM for
$12/day.

Check email from Kristen Diebus (on behalf of
Lisa Sawin) for sign up details.

SIGN UP TO BE A ROOM PARENT

Some classes still need room parents!  Most need one more volunteer, but Ms Fabri and
Ms Morey's class still need two room parents. Here's the list of room parent needs:

Grade K
Connery
Parker

1st Grade
Fabri

Aguilar
Gird

3rd Grade
Ritchie

4th Grade
Morey

5th Grade
Santiago
Darrah
Mackay

Email Katie Garvey at volunteer@pinehillschoolcsa.org if interested and include your

name, child's name, grade level, and teacher's name.

Join the CSA!

The CSA is still looking for two Co-Vice Presidents: Learn the ropes from in 2020-2021,

then assume the Co-Presidents role for the 2021-2022 school year. Please reach out for

more information at president@pinehillschoolcsa.org.

-Royale Abrams and Tara Hourihan, CSA Co-Presidents

PINE HILL CSA AUCTION

Love planning parties?
The CSA is looking for two co-chairs to plan the the 2021 auction -

our biggest fundraiser!

​This is the single largest fundraiser for our school and cover 70% of

the CSA budget for 2 years. Proceeds directly support Pine Hill enrichment programming.

 

What's Happening in the Community

SHERBORN LIBRARY PRESENTS
FLOWER BLOSSOM YOGA

mailto:volunteer@pinehillschoolcsa.org
mailto:president@pinehillschoolcsa.org


​Friday, October 2nd
10:30—11:00 AM

Free 30 minute Zoom yoga class for
young children (up to 2nd grade)

Questions? Contact the Library at 508-
653-0770 or sherborn@minlib.net

Register for Kids' Yoga

Still got more questions about the school year and updates? DS has created an website
dedicated to details and updates on the town's online learning - #WeareDS Online is a
good resource for lingering queries.

FOLLOW US

 ​

https://sherbornma.assabetinteractive.com/calendar/flower-blossom-yoga-with-tara-rachel/
https://sites.google.com/view/ds-remote-learning/home?authuser=0
https://www.facebook.com/Pine-Hill-School-CSAPTO-265851783481139/?fref=nf

